
 

Public Safety 

Meeting Date: August 13, 2024 

AT&T Contract Renewal 

Department: Information Technology 

Presenter: Mr. Gary Hewett, Deputy CIO 

Caption: Approve contract renewal with AT&T to provide upgraded flexibility, 

increased speed and reduce operating costs. 

Background: 
AT&T is Augusta’s current provider for internet, dedicated circuits, and 

telephony services. AT&T has provided these services in a reliable and cost 

effective manner. AT&T has satisfactorily met the obligations of their 

contract and are the preferred vendor at the lowest cost.  

Analysis: 
Contract updates will provide Augusta with the flexibility necessary to 

upgrade internet connectivity, continue to provide low cost long distance 

services, and remote connectivity.  

Financial Impact: 
Funds are approved and available in each departments operating budget. 

Alternatives: Continue services on a monthly basis. 

Recommendation: Approve contract renewal with AT&T upgraded flexibility, increased speed 

and reduce operating costs. 

Funds are available in 

the following accounts: 

Funds are approved and available in each departments operating budget. 

REVIEWED AND 

APPROVED BY: 

N/A 

 


